
 

 

February 1, 2023 
 
Federal Communications Commission  
Authorization and Evaluation Division  
1435 Oakland Mills Rd  
Columbia  MD 21046 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Regarding CCKPC0248 label placement for this application, Digital Monitoring 
Products wishes to place the label inside the enclosure lid. This location will 
ensure the end user is always able to view the information before operation. The 
identifier will be readily viewable upon installation and each time the cover is 
removed.  
 
If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Brad Tucker 
VP - Product Management & Support 
Digital Monitoring Products, Inc. 
 


